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SCALING UP FOR ISLAND VISIT BY 

 WEIGHING AND CALIBRATIONS COMPANY 
 

A weighty question for Norfolk Island’s retail and industrial businesses: do your scales work 
properly? 

Following blasting at Youngs Quarry at the end of August, Norfolk Island Regional Council will 
soon begin moving rock from the quarry for a variety of projects and uses around the island. 

In advance of this work, NIRC has arranged for the weighbridge to be serviced and calibrated 
by GC Weighing and Calibrating, an Australian company specialising in the servicing, testing 
and repair of any kind of commercial weighing equipment. 

GC Weighing and Calibration will be available to any business on the island to service or 
calibrate their commercial weighing equipment while they are on-island, across all uses and 
industries, including retail, food, medical and more. 

If your business relies on the accuracy of scales of any size and capacity, this is an opportunity 
to have them serviced by an experienced, specialist company.  It’s anticipated that they will 
be on Norfolk around mid-December. 

To make a booking or enquiry, contact Allan McConnell at allan.mcconnell@nirc.gov.nf or  on 
or Craig Holman at GC Weighting & Calibrations on craig@gcwegith.com.au or Australian 
mobile 0474 304 050. 
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